
  

 

9th June 2023 

 

Kittiwake Class trip to Castle Rising – Wednesday 14th June 
As part of Kittiwakes Discovery Learning unit looking at ‘Kings and Queens’ the class will be visiting Castle Rising on 

Wednesday 14th June.  We ask that children come to school in their school uniform and bring a packed lunch, water bottle 

and wear suncream.  The trip is taking place during the school day.  Thank you to those that have already given consent 

and paid the voluntary donation of £6.40 for each child - you can do this via SCOPAY as normal.   

 

New Intake Parent Meeting – Wednesday 14th June & teacher staffing for September 2023 

We will be holding our annual new parent’s meeting for our new Reception Class (Seals) from September 

2023. This will be at 3pm this coming Wednesday. This is an opportunity to meet with Mrs Pentney-Smith 

and Miss Stanford, who will be joining our teaching team from September. We are so grateful to Mrs 

Shooter who has been a long-term supply teacher these past few months, thank you. The evening will 

consist of information sharing about the school day and what life is like in Early Years. Norse will also be 

attending with some taster foods too!  

 

We will be keeping the teacher staffing the same from September as well as the same year groups: 

Seals – Mrs Pentney-Smith and we are welcoming our new teacher Miss Stanford.  

Turtles – Miss Clarke. 

Dolphins – Mrs Newport/Mr Bates. 

Kittiwakes – Mr Williams. 

 

Sports Day – Wednesday 21st June 
We are looking forward to welcoming you into school on the morning of Wednesday 21st June for sports day.  The 

event will start at approx. 9.15am and will include athletics events such as sprints, a long distance run and throws 

alongside traditional style races such as egg and spoon and the obstacle race. Look out for the parent race and the 

staff race of course.  Lunch that day will take place on the field, the menu will be hotdog/veggie dog, wedges and 

veggie sticks followed by a rocket lolly.  Please pre book this on SCOPAY by Friday 16th June.  Parents and families are 

welcome to stay for a picnic lunch with their child - FOBS will be running a cake stall on the day.  If anyone would like 

to bake a cake/buns/tray bake/cookies etc for the day please let the office know.   

 

Turtle Class & Y5 trip to The Royal Norfolk Show – Wednesday 28th June 
We have been lucky enough to secure free tickets to the Royal Norfolk Show this year.  Turtle Class and Year 5 will be 

going, they will need to bring with them a packed lunch, a full water and wear PE kit, to include their coloured house 

PE top and school jumper/cardigan.  We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6.50 for the trip, which covers 

the cost of the coach for the day, payable via SCOPAY.  Please also give your consent via SCOPAY and if your child will 

require a school packed lunch, please order this by Tuesday 20th June.  It should be a fantastic day and a memorable 

experience for our pupils. 

 

 



  

 

 

Nursery News 
HELP NEEDED!!! Last half term we welcomed in visits from the police and ambulance services.  

Since returning from our half term break, the children have continued to enjoy observing people that help us in the 

community.  Earlier in the week we spotted the postman delivering to the school but, sadly, we had no post! 

To solve this would any of you lovely people be willing to send us a 50th birthday card, please? 

Bear in mind that children will be opening them so just a simple 'Happy Birthday ' or '50' would be great. Or even a 

postcard whilst you are on your holidays.  Anything would make their day!  We have also posted this request on 

Facebook and have so far had a positive response. The children have been very excited to receive cards and 

postcards from the wider community. This has opened up many more gateways to extend their learning! 

 

FOBS 
Burnham Market Flower Show and Craft Club: The Flower Show is on Saturday 15th July, and our theme for this 

year’s float is the rainforest/jungle. Our after school Craft Club is now running on Tuesdays to help make the float 

decorations. The club runs from 3.15 - 4.15pm and is staffed by the FOBS team. If you would like your child to attend 

(all years are welcome) please give you permission on SCOPAY.  

 

Summer Fete: As an end of year celebration this year’s Summer Fete on Friday 21st July. Please donate any good 

quality clothes, shoes, linen and toys to help raise funds for the school. Please bring them to the office, and we will 

store them ready for the event. If you or anyone you know would like a stall at the fete then please speak to a FOBS 

committee member or contact the office. Many thanks.  

 

End of year Disco: We will be holding an end of year disco on Wednesday 19th July. Save the date.  

 

Good Work Awards/Values Awards 

SEALS: Luna (you wrote independently in your diary) 
TURTLES: Will  (because of your excellent understanding of 
money and coins) 
DOLPHINS: Edith (your ‘Bee’ work was beautifully detailed) 
 

KITTIWAKES: Mitchell (because of your fantastic castle 
design of Conwy Castle and your great research skills) 

Elsie (you know teamwork is “being a good friend”) 
Frankie & Riley-Rose (you showed great teamwork in Maths) 
 
Evie, Dayna, Honey & Jessica (you worked well as a team on 
your skeleton) 
Archie (you showed fantastic team working and cooperation 
skills when making the props) 

Out of School Awards 
Edith (Wildcat of the Week for Fakenham FC) 

Bryce (Supporters Player of the Season & Top Goal Scorer of the Season for Heacham Miners U10’s) 

Pippin (Achieving the Bubble Maker level in Scuba Diving) 

Quinn (Achieving the Bubble Maker level in Scuba Diving)  

 

 



  

 

 

Dates 
14th June – Kittiwake Class trip to Castle Rising  

16th June – Music concert performed by BMPS pupils 

21st June – Sports Day DATE CHANGE 

24th June – Galaxy Big Band Performance  

25th June – Inter School Music Concert – Dolphin Class 

28th June – Turtle Class & Y5 trip to the Royal Norfolk Show  

29th & 30th June – Transition – PLEASE NOTE it is 2 days as Years 1/2/5 are out on the 28th at the Norfolk Show 

28th, 29th& 30th – Year 6 Transition to Alderman Peel High School 

3rd- 6th July – Woodland Week @ Holkham  

15th July - Flower Show 

19th July – School Disco 

21st July – Summer Fete & Break up for Summer Holiday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


